Park smarter around schools

Help us create a safer environment around your kura – for all ākonga (students), mātua (parents) and kaimahi (staff).

Common parking restrictions

Parking restrictions are in place to help keep everyone safe and reduce congestion.



This will be at the safest drop-off and pick-up place. You can stop here for three minutes only – enough time for children to say goodbye and leave the car.



This means parking is restricted to the number of minutes on the sign. P120 means you can only stop there for 120 minutes.



Broken yellow lines along the edge of the road mean you can't stop, pull over, or park there at any time.



You must leave a one metre gap between your car and any driveway.



You must not park your car on the footpath or in a way that blocks the footpath.



You must not stop or park within six metres of any crossing or intersection.

Breaking these rules can result in a fine.

For more tips, head to

ccc.govt.nz/schooltravel

